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Limetree Bay Worker From Mainland Dies After
Allegedly Falling From Balcony of St. C Condo
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St. C Condos  By. ST. C CONDOS 

ST. CROIX — A Limetree Bay worker from the U.S. mainland allegedly fell to his death
Saturday night while at the St. C Condos, V.I.P.D. Public Information Officer Toby Derima has
announced.

Mr. Derima said that on Saturday at approximately 9:23 p.m., the 911 Emergency Call Center
received a report of an injured male who reportedly fell from the 3rd floor at St. C Condos.

The victim was discovered in the area, appearing to have sustained serious injuries to his body as
a result of the fall, according to the police report. The victim was then transported to Juan F. Luis
Hospital via ambulance and later succumbed to his injuries. 
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He was identified as 66-year-old Randolph K. Sue from Arizona, who was employed at the
Limetree Bay Terminals.

Mr. Derima said an investigation into the incident is underway.

The V.I.P.D. is asking anyone with information about this occurrence to call 911, the Crime
TipLine at (340) 778-4950, or contact Crime Stoppers USVI with an anonymous tip here.
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